Reese, Latasha

Subject: FW: 5/24 Council agenda - 2 resignations

From: Margaret de Larios <margaret.de.larios@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2021 2:04 PM

To: Thyret, Pam <pthyret@cityofpasadena.net>

Subject: Residency change
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Hi Pam,

It is with mixed feelings that I write to let you know that as of May 31 I will no longer be a resident of the City
of Pasadena.

I love this city very much, and it's hard to say goodbye! I recently have had the good fortune to be able to buy a
home of my own, and as much as [ wish that could have happened in Pasadena, I will be starting a new chapter

in the City of Monrovia as of June.

It has been my honor to serve on the Commission on the Status of Women, and I will be very glad to remain in
this seat through the end of my residency.

Please let me know what further steps I can take to help with the transition.
Thank you so much,

Margaret



